
 

  

October 11, 2021 

 

 
Re: Proposition 65 Statement for Caustic Soda Solution 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Caustic Soda is not listed as a carcinogen or reproductive hazard under California Proposition 65 Safe 
Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act. However, materials used in the manufacturing process 
may result in contamination with trace quantities of various metals listed under Proposition 65. 
 
In order to characterize the residual metal contamination, Formosa Plastics Corporation, U.S.A. 
performs quarterly analysis of our caustic soda products. The following Proposition 65 regulated metal 
has been found in previous analytical results:  
 
Substance: Amount Detected: Date Last Detected: 

Chromium 0.3 ppm 09/03/21 
 
Please note that the identity and concentrations of metals can vary. However, no metal contaminant 
has been found in concentrations exceeding the 0.1% threshold for carcinogens under the U.S. 
Federal and California State occupational hazard communication regulations. 
 
As always, You expect more. And Formosa delivers®.  If you have questions, please contact your 
Sales or Customer Service Representative. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

    /s/ 

Claire Guo 

Manager – Product Stewardship 

Environment, Health, Safety & Sustainability 

 
IMPORTANT NOTICE: 
The information and statements herein are believed to be reliable but are not to be construed as a warranty or representation 
for which we assume legal responsibility.  Users should undertake sufficient verification and testing to determine the suitability 
for their own particular purpose of any information or products referred to herein.  NO WARRANTY OF FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE IS MADE. 
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